
 

 

 

 

 

26th January 2022 

  
Dear Learners, Parents/ Carers, staff and Directors  
   

Face coverings in communal areas 
 

Further to my letter on 20th January 2022, I’m writing to confirm that, as per the Prime Minister’s 
announcement last week, the government’s final remaining COVID Plan B measures will be removed 
in England from tomorrow. This means there will no longer be a legal requirement to wear a face 
covering at college. 
    

The government suggests that you continue to wear a face covering in crowded and enclosed spaces 
where you may come into contact with other people you do not normally meet. 
   

Given the current high COVID case numbers nationally, LDE UTC encourages everyone to continue to 
wear a face covering while at college, however this will no longer be mandated.  
  

Please be aware that face coverings will still be required by Transport for London on their public 
transport network.  

 

Click here to view our latest COVID operational plan and risk assessment.  
  
Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation during these challenging times. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Geoffrey Fowler 

CEO & Principal 

 

 

https://www.ldeutc.co.uk/key-info/college-life/coronavirus-covid-19.aspx

